
October 2022 

The 195th Annual Meeting of  Nolachucky Baptist Association 

Tuesday, October 18, 2022   6:30—8:30 pm 

Lakeshore Road Baptist Church,  

515 Lakeshore Road, Talbott, TN  37877 

Everyone is welcome to attend.  The host church has   

ample room for seating during the meeting. Each attendee 

accepts personal responsibility of attending the meeting and 

agrees to not hold the host church nor the Nolachucky Bap-

tist Association responsible for catching or spreading the 

coronavirus or its variants. No child care will be provided. 

Speaker:  Dr. Keith Mowery 

Pastor of Buffalo Trial Baptist Church  

Morristown 



October is Pastor/Staff   

Appreciation Month 
This is an excellent opportunity for your church to affirm your 
love and appreciation for those who are called by God and 
your church to lead in fulfilling the Great Commission.  IDEAS:  

 Have a special prayer time in the worship service for your 
pastor and staff. 

 Present pastor/staff members with appreciation gifts (gift 
certificate/card, monetary gift, flowers for wives, mini-
vacation), or a reception following the service. 

 Provide a Sabbatical Leave for spiritual renewal.  A         
sabbatical is a specific period of time off granted to the 
minister for in-depth focus on professional and spiritual 
renewal and calling.  It is not a vacation or personal leave. 
Rather it is a time for creative and intentional meditation, 
reflection, study and “going deeper with God.”   

Miles for Life 

Sept. 17—Oct. 17 
 

Benefitting the  

 Pregnancy Crisis Center, Morristown 

Information about this event has been sent to 
churches and team captains of previous 5K 
events. Cost is $25 per person.  Please contact 
the PCC 423-587-2273 or pccmtown@aol.com for 
prayer guides or for more information. 

Backpack Collection 

and Drop Off  

October 24-26  

9 am—3pm   

God’s Warehouse 
 

Backpacks filled with toys, clothing articles, hygiene items and 

food are needed to give to children in TN as Christmas gifts.  

Children receive more than backpacks filled with needed sup-

plies.  Last year more than 5,800 backpacks from individuals 

from almost 200 churches were received. The need is great as 

there are already requests for 7,000 backpacks for this year. 

All backpacks given by Tennessee churches will be given to 

children in TN.  Each child will hear the Christmas story and 

the gospel.  

Churches should register their intention to donate Christmas 

Backpacks at www.tnbaptist.org/backpacks. The website has     

answers to most of your questions, but if you need further   

assistance, call Beth Moore at 423-440-6225.    

Register now  at  TBCSUMMIT.ORG 

Summit starts Sunday night with the Tennessee Reunion and 
All Nations Worship and goes through Wednesday around 
noon.  Get more details online at tbcsummit.org.  

STORYING THE WORD!    

Saturday, November 19,  8:30am—12:30pm 

First Baptist Church, Morristown 

If you want to learn a new way of presenting Bible stories,  plan to 
join Kim & Jeff Cruse, former IMB missionaries in the Philippines 
for 22 years, as they lead a workshop along with another IMB  
missionary couple.    

STORYING THE WORD is an interactive method of studying God’s 
Word and sharing the Word with others. Anyone is welcome to 
participate -- men, women, and teenagers.  

There is no cost involved.  Coffee and finger foods will be provid-
ed as you arrive and a sack lunch will be provided if you choose. 

To register, call First Baptist Church at 423-586-0522 and leave 
your name, church and phone number.  For more information, 
call Mary Ellen Guzy at 423-318-8879 or 828-776-5002.  Please 
leave message if no answer and she will return the call. 

http://www.tnbaptist.org/backpacks


Local Ministry Positions 

Alpha Baptist Church, Morristown, Tennessee, is prayerful-
ly seeking a full time pastor.  We seek a candidate that loves God 
and loves people.  We support Southern Baptist principles as 
well as the Baptist Faith and Message 2000.  Interested candi-
dates please send resumes to pastorsearch@alphabaptist.com 
or mail to Alpha Baptist Church, 245 St. Johns Road, Morristown, 
TN 37814.  Attention:  Pastoral Search Committee.   

Alpha Baptist Church is seeking a full time Minister of Fami-
ly and Children.  We will provide resources, volunteers, 
teamwork, and encouragement for the minister of family and 
children.  A full job description can be found at Careers @ alpha-
baptist (jobsoid.com). Applications can be sent in confidence to 
family.childrensearch@alphabaptist.com or mail to Alpha Bap-
tist Church 245 St. Johns Road, Morristown, TN 37814.  Atten-
tion: Minister of Family and Children Search Committee.  

Buffalo Trail Baptist Church is seeking a bi-vocational        
Worship Leader.  We utilize a blended style of worship sing-
ing contemporary and hymns.  Interested individuals may send 
a resume to btbc_morristown@outlook.com or mail it to the 
church at 1829 Sherwood Dr. Morristown, TN 37814.  
“Attention: Music Search.”  

Cherokee Hills Baptist Church is seeking a part-time Youth 
Director.  We are seeking an individual who is called to 
teach and disciple students in 6-12th grades. Responsibilities 
will include planning Wednesday night lessons and work with 
other leaders to organize youth trips and activities.  If interested 
in this position, please email a resume/information to search-
teamcherokeehills@yahoo.com. 

Russellville Baptist Church is in search of a bi-vocational 

Worship Leader. Position is to develop and promote church    

music programs and provide leadership and vision for church 

music ministries. Those interested may send a resume to ahem-

minger@pccsc.com or mail to the church at PO Box 175, Rus-

sellville, TN 37860, ATTN: Personnel Committee.  

Grainger Baptist Association is seeking the next Director of 

Missions. The Grainger Association serves 32 churches         

located primarily within Grainger County, TN. The Director of 

Missions should be a man willing to serve our local churches 

and unite its gospel witness across the county.   Resumes can be 

submitted to graingerbapists@gmail.com.  

Kentucky Flooding Response 

 

 

 

 

 

Supplies arrived from God’s Warehouse and being 
distributed to  flood victims near Jenkins, KY in photo 
above.  Nearly 40 loads of supplies have been shipped 
to Carrie, Jackson and Jenkins, KY from God’s Ware-
house and the people are so thankful for the supplies 
they have received.  It is remarkable that so many 
supplies have been received, sorted and shipped. 

Hurricane Ian is forecast to intensify in the Gulf of Mexico and 
make landfall in Florida.  Presently, Dale Moles and the Drone and 
Swift Water Recovery team are making plans to respond if needed 
and our generator fleet is being prepped should there be large areas 
with power outages. However, our prayer is that the storm will not 
intensify as forecast. 

God’s Warehouse is open 9—3 Monday through Friday to receive 
donations.  Please call 423-312-6883 to be sure volunteers are availa-
ble before making a delivery to the warehouse.  Financial donations 
can be made online (see back) or mailed to PO Box 326, Morristown, 
TN  37815.  Thank you for your outpouring of support for the         
Disaster Relief Ministry. 

East Tennessee  

Go Tell Crusade  

Update 
 

August 28-31, 2022  

Rogersville, TN 

Praise God for the names now written in the Book of Life! And 

praise God for the sheep that returned to the Shepherd!   

Missions Roundtables  - Gather for a time of encour-
agement and discussion about local church missions. 

East TN: Oct. 3—First Baptist, Seymour 

Upper East TN: Oct. 17—West Colonial Hills, Kingsport 

Registration: www.tnmissions.org 

Cost:  Free (Please register in advance) 

Questions? Contact Scott Shepherd 731-336-7235 sshep-
herd@tnbaptist.org or Heather Beard 615-371-2061, 

hbeard@tnbaptist.org 

mailto:pastorsearch@alphabaptist.com
https://alphabaptist.jobsoid.com/
https://alphabaptist.jobsoid.com/
mailto:family.childrensearch@alphabaptist.com
mailto:btbc_morristown@outlook.com


Director of Missions 

David Hawkins 

Office phone:  423-586-7331 

Cell phone:  423-258-8891 

Email:  nolbapt@musfiber.com 
 

Secretary/Clerk/Treasurer 

Susie M. DuBois 

Phone:  423-586-7331 

Fax:  423-586-7334 

304 Calvary Drive 

P.O. Box 326 

Morristown, TN  37815-0326 
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Morristown, TN  

Nolachucky Baptist Association 

Pastors & Wives Birthdays 

Celebrating Birthdays in October: 

Oct. 8 ................................... Mrs. Jeannie Parrott, Calvary 

Oct. 14 ........................... Mrs. Betty Tomas, Alfa y Omega 

Oct. 16 ............................... Dr. Keith Mowery, Buffalo Trail 

Oct. 20 ........................................... Rev. Alan Lamb, Holt’s 

Oct. 20 ..................... Mrs. Vickie Manning, New Beginning 

Oct. 20 ................................. Mrs. Vickie Warren, Thankful 

Oct. 21 ......................Mrs. Lanette Breeden, PCC Director 

Oct. 22 .................................. Rev. Travis Bowden, Calvue 

Celebrating Anniversaries in October: 

Oct. 5 ..... Rev. & Mrs. James Ramsey, Catherine Nenney 

Oct. 8 .............. Rev. & Mrs. Tim Jones, Cherokee Heights 

Oct. 21 ................... Dr. & Mrs. Keith Mowery, Buffalo Trail 

Oct. 27 ...................... Rev. & Mrs. Barry Warren, Thankful 

Oct. 27 ........... Rev. & Mrs. Brian Wilson, Whitesburg First 

Oct. 29 ......... Rev. & Mrs. Israel Perez, La Gran Comision 

Online donations can be made to 
the Nolachucky  budget or desig-
nated to any of our Nolachucky 
ministries.  Click  Give Online and 
follow instructions. 

 

Text giving is also available: text NOLBAPT and the 
amount to 73256. Both options are simple, easy, conven-
ient and secure ways to donate. 

Devotion, Fellowship and Luncheon 

Monday, October 3, 11:30 a.m. 

Davy Crockett Restaurant 

Devotion:  Rev. Chuck Mills, East Point 

Lunch will follow the devotion. 

 

PASTORS & MINISTERS FELLOWSHIP 

Dr. Jon Akin, VP of Church Relations/Campus Ministries at 
Carson-Newman University , spoke at the Pastors Conference 
at Russellville on Sept. 12.  Twenty-nine ministers attended.  

 

Thursdays at Noon 

Nolachucky Association Office 


